My dear Henry.

Thank you for your two letters. Of course I shall like to talk to you and indeed other members of the department fairly frequently during the year. Do you not think, however, that unless you find it inconvenient in respect of other calls on your time, that it is your turn to visit Cambridge and spend a day or two renewing your acquaintance with members of the department, and staying as my guest. I hope, in College? Is there any chance of your being able to do this, let us say, during recember?

Sincerely yours,